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efforts in the preparations 



We recognize the importance of the role played by the WTO and 

we would like to emphasize the need to maintain its role as an 

appropriate forum for trade negotiations. 

 Therefore, we should continue negotiating under WTO principles, in 

a good faith to concl



 

Madame Chairperson, 

We recognize that there are still many challenges. However, let us 

put our energies and walk together, in a good faith for our 

prosperity, especially for the poorest who have seen trade as an 

engine for their economic growth and development.  

Mozambique would like to reiterate its commitments and full 

engagement to the Doha Development Round negotiating process 

and to add her voice to the statements presented by African, ACP 

and LDC groups. 

I thank you for your attention  
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